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Book Week 

 

We had a really good week 
last week - lots of fun and 
lots of discussion about books 
and reading. 

Next Week is  
Maths Week!                    

School Dates 
 

 Monday, 12th March: start 
of Maths Week 

 Thursday, 29th March: 
Church Service in school 
(9.30) 

 Friday, 30th March: Last 
day of Term 4—please col-
lect children from classes 
at 1.15 

 

 Monday, 16th April: first 
day of Term 5 

All of the classes had new 
books for their book cor-
ners, the D.E.A.R (drop eve-
rything and read) sessions 
went well, the classes en-
joyed their mystery read-
ers and the assembly on 
Thursday went well, with 
two children from each 
class chosen for the best 
book character costume. 

 

A big thank you to Mrs 
Rickett who organised all of 
this for us. 
 

Learn to Play Day 
 

‘Music For All’ are organis-
ing free musical instrument 
lessons for the public on 
Saturday, 31st March. For 
more information, go to:  
www.learnToPlayDay.com 
 

Maths Week 
 

Following rapidly on the heels 
of ‘Book Week’ we will soon 
be enjoying ‘Maths Week:’ no 
two weeks are the same at St 
Mary’s! 

 

What’s On This 
Week 

 

 Wednesday, 7th March: 
Year 2 visiting the Mu-
seum of London 

 Friday, 9th March: Foun-
dation Stage to London 
Zoo. 

 Friday, 9th March: Year 5 
and Year 6 to the library 


